
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                                                 MAY 2023  
 

Hello Friends, 
 

Welcome to our May 2023 newsletter. Time flies! Nice weather lately and time to be  hanging out 
at the airport again. We will be inside in the lower level meeting room at Schaumburg Airport for 
this presentation on May 14th, with hangar social flying starting at 7. Then about 7:30, we switch 
on the technology to learn 'How to Build a Wooden Propeller', 'Propeller Care from Hartzell Corp-
oration' and to learn about the rare 'Laird Biplane at the Brodhead Museum'. We will supply pop-
corn, snacks and refreshments. 
 

We want to thank Ron Liemann for giving his informative presentation on Flying the P-40 and    
Chino Aircraft Museum airplanes in April. 
 

After the presentation, we will go around the room for builder's reports/flying stories/show and 
tell items you brought etc.... It is nice to see the progress on the home built airplanes and antique 
restorations! 
 

Welcome to Randy Gautier to the 153 Board of Directors, as he was voted in at the April member-
ship meeting. He has been taking on projects already, like organizing the storage room off the 
kitchen! He is very driven, wants to serve on some committees and has much technical expertise! 
There is a VHS player hooked up to the big TV and hundreds of interesting tapes in the locker in the 
storage room. Thanks to the airport, Ron, Randy and others that helped and donated. 
 

We have a big Show and Tell item that you may want to spend extra time looking through and it 
involves time traveling. It is Gregg Erikson's many decades collection of EAA 153 historical info like 
newsletters, rosters, agendas, posters, lists, letters, photos and more that he gave to Scott awhile 
back. We have had so many great members and topics over 60 years of being a Chapter! Jim Fall 
may be organizing it into History of EAA 153 Collection. 
 

I hope you enjoyed Ed Godfrey's well written, detailed RV-10 article last month. Now he is busy 
flying it. Thank you Ed! 
 

At Chapter 153, we like to enjoy aircraft, learn about aircraft, be safe and have fun with our nice 
aircraft friends!  We are planning some fun outdoor social events soon and are open to your sug-
gestions or offer to host.  
 

We have some openings on group committees if you want to participate a little more. 
 

Please feel free to submit any ideas you have for future topics and social gatherings. Please also 
consider writing an interesting story or helpful airplane tips to put in the newsletter. Share your 
expertise! Also if you have your airplane photo or mostly completed project and you would like it 
showcased on our website, then send Glenn or me a nice picture of it. Thank you Glenn, for build-
ing and maintaining the website. 
 

Please also visit, Share and Like us on Facebook. Thank you to all of you for being part of our great 
EAA Chapter 153 (60 years strong)! 
 

See you soon and stay safe. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Bob Brandt 

EAA 153 President   
cessna1801954@yahoo.com 
847-274-3193 
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AND DIRECTORS 
 
 

Bob Brandt-President 
cessna1801954@yahoo.com 
847-274-3193 
 
Bob Meyers-Vice President-                             
Technical Counselor 
n982sx@gmail.com 
312-953-2513 
 
Glenn Lubin-Secretary 
glenn.lubin21@gmail.com 
847-980-2861 
 
Jim Fall-Director 
jtfall@att.net 
847-977-0123 
 
Jim Wachs-Director  
Jameswachs@att.net           
920-251-1215  
 
Brian Norquist-Director 
thenorq@gmail.com 
352-235-9464 
 

Steve Weinstock-Director 
efdsteve@aol.com              
630-805-3211 
 

Martin Horn-Director        
aero-pa@foxvalley.net        
224-587-8086 
 
Cissy Rawlings-Director    
wonderplane@sbcglobal.net 
847-361-6666 
 
Jake Silker-Director      
jakesilker@gmail.com        
847-970-1747 
 
Sebastian Saavedra-Director   
citywingschicago@gmail.com 
331-205-8012 
 
Ron Liebman-Director 
rliebmann@comcast.net 
847-997-0801 
 
Randy Gautier-Director 
randy.gautier@gmail.com      
224-500-5000  

 

  MAY 12 MEETING 
  

Hangar flying at 7:00 pm   Presentation at 7:30 pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our membership count is growing and we want to make sure that   
every student pilot, long time pilot, aviation supporter, CFI  and other 
person knows they are welcome to attend and consider becoming a 
regular member. Please spread the word. 
 
Remember that: 
 1) Our chapter has great tools to loan out to paid up members 
 2) We have Tech Counselors & Flight Advisors to consult with 
 
The membership form is attached for you to fill out and mail, or you 
can bring it and pay for 2023 dues at an upcoming meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s recruit! 

 

Copy the membership application page 

and send it to 3 pilot friends with a        

request to join!     

 

EAA Chapter 153 membership dues are    

the best bargain in Chicago Aviation! 

 



 

 

 

 

continued on page 4 



 

 

 



 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

EAA CHAPTER 153 NEWSLETTER 

  

    Meetings: Every 2nd Friday  

    Schaumburg Airport - Lower Level  
    905 W Irving Park Rd 
    Schaumburg, IL 60193 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
               
  
  

 
  

PRESIDENT BOB BRANDT  847-274-3193  info.eaa153@gmail.com 

EDITOR MADELEINE MONACO    99mjm@sbcglobal.net 

Schaumburg  Airport        

Home of EAA 153 

  

  

NEXT MEETING                                                                                    

FRIDAY, MAY 12, 7:00 PM  Lower Level Conference Room 

mailto:info.eaa153@gmail.com


 

Membership Application 

EAA National Membership is suggested for all Chapter 153 members.             

Chapter 153 dues are $20 per year payable on January 1st each year.                               

Quarterly prorate reductions in increments of $5.00 are made for those joining for the first time later in the year.                                                                             

Return this form to the Treasurer or President. 

 Date          [   ]  New Member   [   ] Update 

 

 Last Name     First Name___________________ 

 Prefer to be called_____________________ Partner’s name________________ 

 Street Address_____________________________________________________ 

 City_____________________________         State_____       Zip Code_______ 

 

 Your EAA Number _________________         Expiration Date_________________ 

 Phone___________________________         E-Mail Address_________________ 

 Are you currently building/flying a homebuilt? [   ] Yes [   ] No 

 Model ___________________________        N-Number____________________ 

  

 Check areas of interest  [   ] Young Eagles  [   ] Antique   [   ] Classic 

  

 or other interests:    [   ] Ultralight               [   ] Homebuilt  [   ] Powered Chute 

      [   ] War Birds              [   ] Rotorcraft   [   ] Sky Diving 

                  [   ] ______________ [   ] __________[   ] _____________ 

 

 Other Comments (optional):  

 

 

Please return completed application to a meeting or mail with payment to address below.                                                         

Bob Brandt EAA #153 President                                                                                                                                          

1933 Weston Lane                                                                                                                                              

Schaumburg, IL. 60193 


